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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Kyla Primmer

Bexley Website <emcguinness@bexley.org> Fri, Nov 10, 2023 at 7:59 AM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Kyla Primmer

Your Email
Address:: kylaprimmer@gmail.com

Your
Home
Address::

784 Sheridan Ave

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

Hello, I live on Sheridan Avenue and I have for the past three years. This morning we got notices that we
cannot park on the street anymore. Our landlord, like many others, doesn’t provide parking for all of the
people who are living in the house. All of our names are on the lease but there is one spot for each side
of the duplex. We rely on the street parking. It’s not fair to punish the renters because their landlords
aren’t doing what they are supposed to. I would like to talk to someone about why we cannot park on the
street anymore, and try to get this changed. We rely on this. We need our vehicles to get to school, work,
take care of our kids. There is no reason we shouldn’t be able to park outside of our homes. I look
forward to hearing back from you. My phone number is (740) 304-4114 or you can email me.

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

Yes
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